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NORTHLANDS, BROOK STREET, BROOK STREET, HAYWARDS HEATH, RH17 5]]

| Objection

I object to the current proposals because they are not suitable in a protected area such as Balcombe
which is within an AONB and which is so close to the village itself, with a busy village school. The
increase in heavy traffic, especially HGVs, driving past the school as well as the impact of flaring so
close to the houses will have a detrimental effect on air quality, and thereby on the health and safety
of the villagers - and especially the school children. In addition to the possible dangers in air quality
which will affect the village specifically, the plans do not take into consideration the risk of
contamination of the many streams near the site - groundwater pollution is a high risk and could lead
to pollution of the nearby reservoir, which will have a wider negative effect.
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